
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

St. Aidan’s Stars Bulletin 

In the Love and Truth of Jesus we grow 

 

Attendance 

Saplings – 94.78% 

Sycamores – 97.59% 

Poplars – 97.67% 

Maples – 99.63% 

Elms – 98.00% 

Hawthorns – 95.67% 

Chestnuts – 95.33% 

 

Well done to Mrs Poynton 

and Mrs Pegman’s class 

this week.  

 
 

Class News 

Seedlings – We have had a ‘souper’ week exploring The 

Enormous Turnip and making our very own soup.  

Saplings – Another fantastic week exploring Traditional Tales. We 

have enjoyed becoming builders like the Three Little Pigs and 

built using straw, sticks and bricks.,  

Sycamores – We have had a super week learning about common 

and proper nouns. We can even use them in our writing! 

Poplars – This week we have had a super busy time, finding out 

about Ann Frank and producing some lovely pieces of work one 

day, computer coding the next! Great effort all round!  

Maples – We have worked hard creating an eternal flame for 

Holocaust Memorial Day.  

Elms – We have had a super busy and exciting week. We took 

part in the EKO robotics challenge, developing our coding 

knowledge, teamwork and problem-solving skills. We have also 

taken part in a skipping festival where we all persevered and 

worked together to improve our skipping skills. 

Hawthorns – Year 5 showed great teamwork skills in the STEM 

workshop this week. Well done! 

Chestnuts – Year 6 have found learning all about the Holocaust 

very interesting as we remembered those who perished.  

 

It has been a very busy week at St. Aidan’s! 

Key Stage 2 had an amazing time at the robotics workshop and Year 4 did 

amazingly well at their skipping festival. This resulted in them receiving 

their ‘Aspire to Inspire’ jigsaw piece for Teamwork. Well done to them!  

Apologies for the ongoing issues with the phonelines. We are still awaiting 

our phone company to divert to a new number. This should be up and 

running on Monday…hopefully! 

As tomorrow is Holocaust Memorial Day, the children have spent some 

time reflecting on the significance of it and learning from it.  

Have a lovely weekend.  

Mrs Teer. 

 

A massive well done to all children who have 

achieved something outside of school! 

 
 


